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May 9, New York City: Two Potentially Life-Threatening Melanomas Found...
Today’s Tour event was in the heart of New York City, near Lincoln Center. The
Big Apple lived up to its name with a BIG turnout. Shortly after the RV arrived
people began to line up for their free skin cancer screening. With five hours of
screenings available, Rebecca Baxt, MDD, Josh Zeichner, MD, and Ritu Saini, MD,
had their work cut out for them, and they discovered two suspected melanomas,
two basal cell carcinomas, two squamous cell carcinomas, and 10 precancers.

Over the course of the day, 51 participants received screenings and many more
stopped to find out about the Tour, and obtain information about skin cancer.
We look forward to returning to the city next year and hope to see everyone
again — along with family and friends.



